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Starting Jan. 27 possibly extending 
to Jan. 31, a section of West Lake 
Sammamish Parkway, between 
Northup Way and SE 26th St., 
will be closed to through traffic 
between 6 a.m. and 5 p.m.

During the closure, the City of Bellevue 
Utilities department is conducting 
emergency work to replace a failed 
stormwater pipe at 2442 West Lake 
Sammamish Parkway SE. The urgent 
need for the work was discovered 
during last month’s heavy rains. 

The road closure is necessary to 
ensure safe access to multiple utilities, 
and to accommodate the large 
equipment and materials needed to 
excavate and restore the site. Closing 
the road also maintains a safe 
environment for workers and 
residents, and allows crews to 
complete the work quickly, reducing 
long-term road disruptions.

Local access will be maintained for 
residents and businesses only. Access 
restrictions will be strongly enforced. 
Flaggers will maintain access for 
bicycles, pedestrians and emergency 
services. To limit local neighborhood 
disruption, through traffic will be 
primarily detoured to 148th Ave NE,  
as shown on the map at left.  FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THE PROJECT WORK, VISIT:

www.bellevuewa.gov/WLSP-storm-repair

PROJECT CONTACT:
Clint Emry, Sr. Construction Inspector 
Email: cemry@bellevuewa.gov  
Phone: 425-429-1626

Road Closure on West Lake Sammamish Parkway 
for Emergency Storm Pipe Repair Work
DETOUR IN EFFECT JANUARY 27–31.  
PLEASE PLAN AHEAD AND EXPECT DELAYS.

http://www.bellevuewa.gov/WLSP-storm-repair
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